
  Public Comment Form 

Name:*     _________________________________          Organization*:    ___________________________ 
 

Email*:      _________________________________          Phone*:    ________________________________ 
 
Meeting: __________________________________          Date:    __________________________________ 

 
□  LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments 
*Per Brown  Act, completing this information is optional.  At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you 

may be called upon to speak. 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________

Comments 

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org 

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record. 

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”  

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).   

mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov
mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov


From: enschmidt@juno.com
To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA
Subject: Open access roads along flood control channels for bike lanes!
Date: Friday, October 1, 2021 10:09:20 PM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
Dear SafeCleanWaterLA, Why is it so complicated to partially open gates of access roads
along flood control channels in Woodland Hills and West Hills for bicyclists? Put up cameras,
razor wire for security, bicycle riders could sign "release of liability" to use the new bike lanes
and patrol for illegal activity. One third of all bicycle traffic deaths in CA occur in LA County.
Our streets are not safe for bicyclists. Please unlock the gates. Respectfully, Eric Schmidt of
Emerson UU Envionmental Justice Ministry
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How can I get in front of the design teams on project of this magnitude prior to bid date so that I may have the ability to offer the design team our products and services during the design?



Thank you! 


